
 

 
 
 

Dear Exhibitors, dear Guests,   

dear Friends of the German Shepherd Dog Breed,   
 
 
On behalf of the Verein für Deutsche Schäferhunde (SV) e.V. I would like to cordially welcome you at the 
Bundessiegerzuchtschau/Weltchampionat für Deutsche Schäferhunde – the SV-BSZ Conformation Show 
and World Championship.  
 
Let us use this weekend to show our love for the German Shepherd Dog and celebrate this very special dog 
breed.  
 
For more than 125 years this dog has been a loyal companion to mankind in their leisure time and in 
everyday life. But not only that - this dog is most helpful in various fields and supports us in compliance with 
the most challenging tasks. In some professional groups these dogs have obtained the status of a four-
legged colleague at work. 
 
Aficionados of this docile dog breed do appreciate the kind ways and positive character traits. And this 
applies as much for the mother country of the breed as for the huge fan community from all over the world.  
 
We would also like to use this opportunity to address the citizens in and around Nuremberg and cordially 
invite them to share our passion for this great four-legged friend.  
 
And it makes me very proud that once again high-ranking politicians honor our event with their presence 
which brings the wonderful German Shepherd Dog yet again into the center of public interest. Thank you 
very much for your interest and attendance!  
 
At the beginning of my SV-and WUSV presidency I reintroduced the festive evening at the BSZ World 
Championship again. The great interest has shown that this was the right thing to do. Therefore, we will 
celebrate the festive evening also in this year.   
 
Please be invited for a casual get-together on Saturday, September 06th, 2025 (beginning approximately 
at 19:30 to 22:00 hours) at the catering tent on the Zeppelin Feld.   
 
There will be no long speeches or lectures – however – a few words will be said about the current situation 
of the organization.  
 
Let us gather cozily together for personal exchange and celebrate our love for the German Shepherd Dog 
breed. The dogs’ wellbeing must always enjoy our highest priority.  
 
Together with the SV national breed ward, Mr. Bernd Weber, my colleagues from the SV-Board of Directors 
and our SV-Team under the leadership of the new management, I am again looking forward to the 
togetherness with the aficionados of the German Shepherd Dog breed and to the personal exchange with 
them.  
  
Warm Greetings!  
 
 
 
Roswitha Dannenberg  
SV/ WUSV-President   


